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N O T I C E   OF   C O N S T R U C T I O N   A C T I V I T I E S
TO ALL RESIDENTS 
HOWARD AVE IMPROVEMENTS
TOWNSHIP OF ROCHELLE PARK
BERGEN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY
OUR FILE NO. ROP-217
HOWARD AVENUE
FEBRUARY 20, 2024
On or around Tuesday, February 27, 2024, construction will commence on the above-referenced project. The work to be performed consists of installation of new drainage pipe and storm sewers on Howard Avenue from Somerville Street to Patton Court.

This project is funded by NJ DOT LFPF Grant & The Township of Rochelle Park.

Please be advised that 'NO PARKING AND CONSTRUCTION/DETOUR SIGNS' will be posted along the roadway at least 24 hours prior to the start of the construction. Please keep in mind that inclement weather may delay construction. Please move your vehicle(s) prior to 7:00 A.M. on the dates indicated on the signs.  If you will not be using your vehicle(s) during construction, there is no need to move them from your driveway. Access to the street will be limited from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM on construction days. Every effort will be made to ensure that inconveniences are minimal and all work will be completed as quickly as possible.

We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience due to the construction activities and appreciate your cooperation.

If you have any questions or specific concerns, please contact Anthony Paiano at (609) 865-0447.
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